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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office 

Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
E-mail; denrpenropalawan@amail.com 

Telfax No. (048) 433-5638

May 30, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

THRU The Assistant Regional Director for 
Management Services

f ur.' 1

FROM The PENR Officer 
Puerto Princesa City

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF SUPPORTING 
PROPOSED REPAIRS IN SNAKE 
AMOUNTING TO 6.444M FOR FY 2023

DOCUMENTS RE; 
ISLAND NCMCR

In connection with our FY 2023 budget proposal under Coastal and Marine Ecosystem 
Rehabilitation Sub-program - Repairs for Snake Island NCMCR amounting to Php 
6,444,000.00, respectfully submitted herewith are the Scope of Works, Detailed Estimates and 
Sketch plans for each proposed repair.

For information and consideration.

FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PA 
PENRO-
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